
A note to our clients 
Temporarily  Closure - High & Market Street Branch 

To Our Valued Clients:

Please note that our High & Market Street Branch is closed 
until further notice. 

During this time you may access your funds at the Old Parham 
Branch or the following nearby CIBC FirstCaribbean Instant 
Tellers™.



The CIBC logo and Instant Teller are trademarks of Canadian Imperial Bank of 
Commerce, used by FirstCaribbean International Bank under license.

You may also use our Online and Mobile banking 
services to facilitate transfers, bill payments, check 
your account balance and other transactions.

Thank you for choosing CIBC FirstCaribbean as your 
preferred bank and please continue to take all the 
necessary precautions to stay safe. 




